Nordic Hedge Funds flat in December

Stockholm (HedgeNordic) - Nordic hedge funds ended December largely unchanged as gains in
Managed Futures funds were offset by losses in fixed income strategies. On the year, the Nordic
Hedge Fund Index (NHX) gained 4.1%.

NHX CTA/Managed Futures continued its strong run in December to end the year with an average
gain of 8 percent, the best performance recorded since 2008. NHX Fixed Income had a difficult
month losing 1.6 percent, still with a healthy 1.9 percent gain for the year. All NHX sub-categories
were up in 2014.

The entire report can be read here: NHX December 2014
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